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CELEBRATING  THE  THANKSGIVING,  TEACHERS  AND  STUDENTS  OF  THE

GRADUATE  INSTITUTE  OF  AMERICAN  STUDIES  FEASTED  ON  TURKEY   
 

The  Graduate  Institute  of  American  Studies  held  an  activity  of

Thanksgiving on Thanksgiving’s Eve last Wednesday (11/21). There were

twenties delicacies, including a turkey, pizzas, cakes, and soups, and

teachers and students of GIAS had a warm and unforgettable holiday. 

 

 

 

Dr. Chieh-cheng Huang, Chair of GIAS expressed that Thanksgiving is an

American’s particular holiday for reunion, and we decided to have a party

at this meaningful day to promote our relationship and put our heart

together.  He  hopes  the  activity  can  be  carried  on  so  that  when  the

students  graduate,  they  will  remember  their  days  in  GIAS.

 

 

 

After Dr. Huang skillfully cut the turkey, teachers and students were

eating and chatting happily. Di-jeng Chiou, third year graduate of GIAS

said, “Students of GIAS are usually busy at their studies; it’s very

special to gather together on Thanksgiving Eve.” (~ Karen Chang )

 

 

 

Figure: Dr. Chieh-cheng Huang, Chair of GIAS, skillfully cut the turkey,

and shared it with teachers and students.
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Dr. Chieh-cheng Huang, Chair of GIAS, skillfully cut the turkey, and shared it with teachers and

students.

 




